
Statement 
 
My first ICANN meeting was in Paris June 2008. I have been Vice Chair of AFRALO and then 
ALAC member appointed by AFRALO.  
 
My engagement in several cross-community groups such as JAS WG, Meeting Strategy WG, 
CCWG Accountability, Finance ad hoc WG, etc. made me working with members of the 
ICANN Board of Directors as well as with members from the whole SOs and ACs. 
 
It was an amazing experience because working with people who have different interests, 
sometimes opposite interests, and finding consensus, middle ground and understanding 
gave me an Immense satisfaction. 
 
I also have been for 2 consecutive terms chair of the At-Large Board Member Selection 
Process Committee (BMSPC) that is in charge of the whole process (not the selection itself) 
of the selection of the ICANN Board member (seat 15) selected by At-Large (Rinalia 
Abdulrahim and Leon Sanchez). 
 
I think I’m in a good position to serve in the NomCom with all my experience in ICANN and 
the kind of work I did during these 13 years.  


